
 

 

Hello, All Smithton Alumni, 

 

 The tenth All School Alumni Reunion that was to be held Saturday, May 23, 2020, 

at the school is Cancelled until next year. This is dependent on where we are in the 

future with the Coronavirus. We are always updating our Alumni address list. If you 

have a new address or if you have an updated class address list, please send to  

 

Barbara Kasak  

28703 Selken Rd  

Smithton, MO 65350  

email: karlandbarb1941@yahoo.com   

 

or  

 

Dan Page  

59 Hwy DD  

Smithton, MO 65350  

email: dpage@sfccmo.edu  
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